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Mass Times
Sunday - 9.00am      Friday - 10.00am 

Sunday 1st July - 13th Sunday of the Year

First Friday

This Friday 6th July is the First Friday of the month. We will have 
exposition of the Blessed Sacrament at 9.30 with the opportunity for 
confession. Mass will be at 10.00am as usual. 

Peter’s Pence

There is a second collection today for Peter’s Pence, the official 
charity of Our Holy Father Pope Francis. The money raised provides 
him with the financial means to respond to those who are suffering as
a result of war, oppression, natural disaster and disease.

Sea Sunday

Next week, 8th July is Sea Sunday, when the Church prays for all 
those who live and work at sea. There will be a second collection for 
the Apostleship of the Sea, the official maritime welfare agency of the
Catholic Church. It provides practical and spiritual support to 
seafarers visiting our ports. As it is dependent on voluntary 
donations, please give generously. For more information visit 
www.apostleshipofthesea.org.uk. 

Last Sunday’s collection: £267.48  Thank you.

Baptism in St Bede’s church 

If you wish to have your child baptized in St Bede’s we ask parents to
attend an evening course. Our next Baptism course is on Tuesday 
10th July at 7.30pm in the Narthex in Christ the King. Please contact 
Sister Yvonne if you would like to attend this course.

Journey in Faith 2018-2019 

Are you thinking about becoming a Catholic through Baptism or are 
you already a baptised Christian who is considering being received 
into Full Communion with the Catholic Church? Our Journey in Faith 
programme will start in September. This course is also for Catholics 
who want to learn more about their faith or for adult Catholics who 
wish to be confirmed. Please speak to Sr Yvonne if you are 
interested.

Family Parish Celebration

We are planning to have a Family Parish Celebration Fun Evening on
Friday 15th September. This will include some fun and games for the 
children and some entertainment.  There will also be a shared 
supper. More information will come later but please put that date in 
your diaries. 

Food Bank

Thank you so much for your very generous contributions to the Food 
Bank. They are gratefully appreciated. Please continue to support 
this very worthwhile cause.

Mass intentions 
Sunday 1 July: John Comerford RIP



Friday 6 July: Una Silver


